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To whom it may concern, 

 

Please consider this as an expression of my desire to support those who do not have 

a voice to do so. I have had the benefit of watching how the M110 funding has given 

those in recovery jobs to do the work that is not often seen. That work has applied 

more support in areas to open a door for those seeking recovery. Recovery is 

definitely a human problem. This matter is so widespread that everyone is affected in 

different ways. With this knowledge I hope to see continued support added on, not 

taken away. As I am in recovery myself, I have seen the difference this funding has 

made in the community compared to the support that was there when I got clean and 

sober.  

 

 

 With this information please consider Voting no on HB 2089 

 


